
5.1 

Homeless on Ferguson: This has created a heavy burden on the neighbourhood. 
The Ferguson neighbourhood is aleady unsafe due to criminal activities (and 
trespassers) 
from the Wesley center. Granting extensions is exactly the same as granting 
a permit for publicly exhibited criminal activity. "Our" neighbourhood 
deserves a break. If a tent area is requied I would not suggest putting 
it in a populated area (out front of 2 large apartment buildings). 
Hamilton has a large amount of vacant factories that are accessible 
via public transit. I believe the city owns a large lot at Queen & Barton. 


